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Our topics for this term are Transport, Buildings & 
Construction and Summer. 

YN Little Rainbow Class: Summer 2, 2023

Personal, Social, Emotional Development
We will be learning to listen more carefully towards 
others, especially as there are many class assemblies 
this term.
The children will be 
exploring how to be safe
in school, at home and 
outside with their families.
Our habits are being 
Humble and Honest.

P h y s i c a l 
Development
We will be learning to: 
How to use tools to build and construct for
different purposes.
We will be learning new 
skills for sports day events.
We will go for a local walk.
We will continue developing 
our fine motor skills.

Literacy 
We will be learning to:
Try to name and label 
parts of vehicles.
We will learn initial 
sound like "sssss is for 
snake and Sara."
We will know that when we read and write we start 
from the left and move to the right. We may even 
recognise some words around us like names.

Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome back everyone to the sixth and final 
term. 
I cannot believe we are in the few weeks of the 
academic year.  Time has flown by so quickly, but 
it has been great to get to know the children's 
personalities and see them flourish. 
I know we will have a great end of year together 
and I wish all those children moving up to Red 
Class the best of luck.

Jeanette,
Class Teacher.

Communication and Language
Children will be learning to develop their 
vocabulary and speaking skills. They will also be 
using new vocabulary in full and complex 
sentences. They will be learning how to follow 
more complex instructions
and will be listening in 
groups and as a whole 
class for longer periods.

http://www.apple.com/uk


Maths
This term we will be consolidating on our number 
knowledge to 5 and above. We will be learning 
about sequencing events and days and months. We 
will learn some positional language.

Monday 5th 
June

School starts - term 6

Thursday 
8th June

LITTLE RAINBOWS CLASS 
ASSEMBLY 

Friday 23rd 
June

INSET DAY - school closed

Thursday 
29th June

YN and YR 
Sports Day 9:30am start

Friday 14th 
July 

CARNIVAL IN 
AFTERNOON 2PM

END OF TERM
Thursday 20th July - 3:15pm finish

Dates for Summer 2

Expressive Art and Design
We will be learning to build using 
different resources e.g. clay, junk 
modelling etc. We will be learning 
how to perform on stage for our 
assembly. We will  learn how to 
become more accurate and 
intricate in our painting and 
drawings.

Homework
Please continue to read a story every day with 
your child. Please help them develop a pencil grip 
and write their name, especially if they are starting 
reception in September.

Local Trip - helpers needed!!!
We have not been able to go on a trip yet, due to  a 
lack of volunteers. I would LOVE to go on a local trip to  
Archbishops Park for a family picnic and play on 
Tuesday 11th July in the afternoon.
Our ratio is one adult to 2 children, so if we don't get 
enough helpers we cannot go anywhere! If you can offer 
to help, let me know as soon as possible.                                                      

Understanding the World
We will be learning about vehicles past and 
present.  We will also learn about how buildings 
are designed and constructed, and we will be 
learning about the 
changes from Spring to 
Summer.

 Books we will be reading
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Reminders
THURSDAY &
FRIDAY - P.E. - 
Please send your child 
to school in P.E. Kit.

LIBRARY BOOKS
We will be giving children the opportunity to change 
their books as often as they want - if their reading 
record shows they have read and shared the book at 
home. Please keep reading and talking about the 
books you choose at home. Can you find the words 
and pictures? Can you follow the words whilst your 
grown up reads?

We still have full and part time places in 
Nursery for September - if you know 

anyone who needs a place, please ring the 
office.

Top up to full time hours is only £10 a day. 


